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Floridians,
The freedom and independence we cherish can often be taken for granted. As we celebrate the 242nd
birthday of our great nation, with, as John Adams put it, “pomp and parade,” it’s important we remember
the courage and sacrifice made by the many who came before us. 

This Fourth of July, let’s take a moment to reflect, and honor all Americans who love and serve our land of
the free and home of the brave. 

Have a happy and safe Independence Day! 

Sincerely,

Jimmy Patronis
Chief Financial Officer 
State of Florida
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